
Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P. 0. Box 615 

Frankfort, Ky 40602 

1 am writing you about the recent increase by L G & E in my monthly gas and electric bill. 

My previous bill was $103.83 The bill I received for the last period was $210.27 which more 

than double the previous bill. 

I am asking you to not approve this outrageous increase. I am retired and I did not receive any 

Increase in my income . this is not justified at all. 

Thanks for your consideration 

Md%KJ~tl"~ 
~006 Grey c:k Dr 

Louisville, Ky 40219 
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